



Dear Mr. T'Seleie:

Appointed Chair of the Ts'udé Niliné Tuyeta Management Board

On behalf of the K'ahsho Development Foundation and the Government of the Northwest Territories we are pleased to appoint you as the chair of the Ts'udé Niliné Tuyeta Management Board. This appointment is pursuant to section 7.1 of the Tuyeta Establishment Agreement, effective August 15th, 2020 for a four-year term.

The chair of the Board is responsible for overseeing, facilitating, mediating as required, and ensuring the recording of minutes. The management board is to make decisions by consensus so helping to bring the Board together will be an important role for the chair.

The rate of pay for the chairperson role is \$350/day. You will be paid through the K'ahsho Development Foundation.

Please accept our congratulations and best wishes for success in your appointment. Boards in the Northwest Territories are a key component of our Northern regulatory system and we are confident that your participation will contribute significantly to the successful co-management of the Ts'udé Niliné Tuyeta Protected Area.

Sincerely,

Edwin Erutse, President

The Yamoga Lands Corporation

Acting Chair

K'ahsho Development Foundation

Julian Kanigan

Director

Environment and Natural Resources

c. Chief Danny Masuzumi Fort Good Hope Dene Band

> Chief Wilbert Kochon Behdzi Ahda First Nation

Mr. Bob Overvold Fort Good Hope Métis Nation Local #54 Land Corporation

Mr. Richard Kochon President Ayoni Keh Land Corporation

Mr. John T'Seleie Acting Executive Director K'ahsho Got'ine Development Foundation

Ms. Michelle Swallow Manager Environment and Natural Resources